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It is a joy to return to Nursery after the 
Easter holidays, we hope you have had a 
restful break. 
As the weather warms up, it will bring more 
opportunities for the children to explore and 
engage in exciting outdoor learning activi- 
ties, including a visit to Tate Modern and the 
Canada Water Licrary. This visits will take place in May and you are invited to 
join us. More details about the visit will be shared with you in the coming weeks. 
In addition, we would like to thank you all for consistently completing and return- 
ing the WOW cards, as share their content with the class, they have acted as 
motivators for children to repeat the good things they’ve done. 

Topics that we will be exploring this 
term will include Colour and Pirates. 
 

During the first half term, we will be 
exploring colour as an element for art 
creativity and expression. Some of the 
children’s literature we will work with 
to support children’s learning are 
‘Brown Bear’ by Eric Carle, ‘Colour My 
Days’ by Ross Collins, ‘Red Sings From 
Treetops’ by Joyce Sidman among oth- 
ers. In order to immerse children in 
the world of art outside of the class- 
room we will be visiting Tate Modern 
for parents and children to have the 
opportunity to experience art created 
by some of the greatest artist in the 
world. 
 

In the second half term, the children 
will be exploring the amazing and fasci- 
nating world of Pirates and adventure. 
We will use books such as ‘Captain Flinn 
and the Pirate Dinosaurs’ by Giles An- 
dreae,  ‘What Pirates Really Do?’ by 
Melanie Joyce, and ‘Teatime for Pi- 
rates’ by Richard Dungworth, to capti- 
vate children’s imagination and story 
telling. 

Reminders 

Please provide your child with a water 
bottle every day. 
 

Bring a change of clothes in a labelled bag. 
Make sure all garments are marked with 
your child’s name. 
 

Please dress your child in loose clothing 
that is easier for them to manage i.e. track 
suit bottoms. 
 

Remember to bring their book bag on 
Wednesdays, as they will get a reading 
book to take home on those days. 

Please continue to send the WOW cards 


